
PARENTS AND CAREGIVERS: 
The Iowa Reading Research Center wants to hear from you! 

tinyurl.com/IowaDataLiteracy

OR SCAN THE QR CODE!

What will you do?
Complete a short online
survey on your phone,

tablet, or computer, sharing
your thoughts on literacy

assessments & data

Contact Dr. Leah
Zimmermann, Assistant
Director of the IRRC, with
any questions.

Learn more
YOUR FEEDBACK WILL

HELP SHAPE IRRC
RESOURCES FOR

SCHOOLS AND
PARENTS/CAREGIVERS!

319 335 5324

GO TO:

RESPONSES ARE
COMPLETELY
ANONYMOUS
THE SURVEY TAKES
APPROXIMATELY 10-20
MINUTES

Who can participate?

✔ Parents or caregivers of K-
6 students in Iowa (public,
charter, or private school)

✔Must be able to read and
write in English

XXX paste district virtual backpack statement here. 

https://tinyurl.com/IowaDataLiteracy
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